Questions and responses regarding Efficiency Maine Trust’s RFQ EM-006-2015



1) We understand that the Trust’s RFQ is intended to gather potential vendors for ongoing website development work. Does the Trust foresee a complete website overhaul within the next year or so? Or is the Trust seeking development/support for its current website? 

We do not currently have a website overhaul planned. We are seeking development and support for our current website.

2) Is the Trust open to proprietary solutions, provided that they are developed specifically for agencies like the Trust? 

The Efficiency Maine Trust is not interested in proprietary solutions at this time. Efficiency Maine utilizes open source website solutions.

3) Can you provide more details on your website’s current technical environment (i.e. Current CMS, hosting environment, etc.)? Would the Trust be open to hosting services? 

[bookmark: _GoBack]The website is built using Wordpress CMS. Efficiency Maine currently has a separate hosting agreement.

4) We understand that individual SOW budgets will range from $200 to $10,000. However, would the Trust be able to acquire funds for larger website development projects? 

Yes, the Trust may dedicate additional funds for larger website development projects.
